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ImagineIF Conducts Community Survey 

Kalispell, MT - ImagineIF Libraries is updating the library’s Strategic Plan, and is seeking 
input from the Community. Led by Tracy Cook, Consultant for the Montana State Library, 
the strategic plan is being developed in cooperation between the Library Staff and Library 
Board. Community input is critical for defining the goals and priorities of the Strategic Plan. 

“A Strategic Plan is an important component of moving forward and continuing the library’s 
work to provide excellent library services to the people of Flathead County” says Ashley 
Cummins, ImagineIF Libraries Director. “The library belongs to the people of this 
community, so we are looking forward to hearing their voices.” 

The Community Survey will be available through Tuesday Sept. 27th, and can be accessed 
at https://tinyurl.com/imagineifsurvey. The results of the community survey will be an 
important part of the Library Board’s Strategic Planning retreat, scheduled for Monday 
October 4, 2022. 

Questions or comments should be directed to asklib@imagineiflibraries.org. 

ImagineIF Libraries' mission is to provide safe and fair access to information for everyone in Flathead 
County. For more information, visit www.imagineiflibraries.org. 
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